

July 30, 2013

## To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for DreamSeat. DreamSeat has provided the Denver Broncos with meeting room chairs and sofas for the last several years. During that time handling our account, we in the Broncos organization have been very impressed with their products.

Initially, we were looking for new meeting room chairs for one meeting room that could withstand the large players we have. However, we came to realize very quickly that we were getting more than just new meeting room chairs. We were getting an outstanding product that was very well received. In fact, chairs were disappearing quickly because everyone in our facility wanted them in their offices.

Moreover, with the Denver Broncos, DreamSeat took plain looking meeting rooms and made them look more professional and up-to-date. Our staff and players have nothing but rave reviews about these chairs and sofas, that we have now incorporated into all of our meeting rooms and our players' lounge. In lieu of our demanding needs, DreamSeat has done everything in its power to ensure we continue to be provided first class service and professionalism. Additionally, we could not be happier with our overall experience with them. Everyone we work with strives to meet our needs quickly and efficiently.

In closing, let me say I am pleased to highly recommend DreamSeat, as I believe they would be a great asset.

Denver

Broncos

Sincerely,

Colin "Chip" Conway

Vice President of Operations Denver Broncos Football Club

Football

Club

13655

Broncos

Parkway

Englewood

Colorado

80112

.....

303.649.9000

Fax.303.264.5561

www.denverbroncos.com